
492a Hudson Avenue 
Albany, New York 12203 
April 25, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Rt. B 

Frederick, 7:aryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 
Please find enclosed your order form, filled out with a 

remittance of 012.50 for two books: Photographic Whitewash 
and Whitewash IV. 

I'm looking very forward to seein7 them, so please send them 
out as soon as possible. 

Thanks very much for your letter of about two weeks ago. 
I see that you prefer independent investigation to the activities 
of the CTIA, and, in many ways I can see your point. CTIA's 
"bag," so to speak, is educating the people about the shades of 
grey involved in the assassinations of the sixties. They are 
less involved in "field work" than you seem to be. Also, I 
must admit there is a "populist" feeling to the lecture circuit 
they seem to run. 

My personal attitude is that anything that is done toward 
the ends of "public truth-telling" cannot be bad. However, 
one faction cannot step on anothers' toes, or nothing will 
get done. I envision some of your most earnest efforts 
jeopardized by the current popularity of the JFK case, and 
I sympathize. 

At any rate, I wish you the best of luck, and again offer 
my services (inside or outside the CTIA) as researcher or as 
photographic "specialist." 

Best wishes, 
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, 

7 	4  1  
Kenn A. Rabin 


